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The Permanent Mission of Honduras to the Organization of American States presents its compliments to the permanent missions to the Organization and wishes to inform them that the declaration that will be submitted to the General Assembly of the Organization at its thirty-ninth regular session, to be held in San Pedro Sula, Honduras, will be titled:  “Declaration of San Pedro Sula:  Toward a Culture of Nonviolence.”

The Permanent Mission of Honduras to the Organization of American States avails itself of this opportunity to reiterate to the permanent missions to the Organization the assurances of its highest consideration. 

Washington, D.C., November 25, 2008
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